Our Ref: Your Ref:

DM/JD/110

Contact:

Tel:

01698 274907

enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk E Mail: Date:

24th March 2022



**Education and Families** 

**Daniel Murray Head Teacher** Noble Primary School Shirrel Avenue Bellshill ML4 1JR www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Noble's Rights Ambassadors have been really busy the past few weeks, organising a 'Making a Difference' Day for Friday 1st April 2022 for all classes.

The purpose of this day is to make a difference to our outdoor space while being mindful of our mental/emotional wellbeing. The children are hoping to create a Sensory Garden, which they will be able to access, to help improve their wellbeing for years to come.

The children will be working outside for a good part of the day and will be painting and getting dirty, so we would recommend that they come to school dressed in old clothes, that you do not mind getting paint or dirt on.

We are looking for donations of -

- Old CDs or DVDs to be decorated
- Empty plastic bottles for sensory garden
- Any donations of bedding plants/soil
- Plastic bottle tops
- Bird tables/Bird boxes/Bird food

If you have any of these items, could you please send them into the school with your child/children or telephone the office to arrange to drop them off.

There will be not hot dinners on this day, only Snack to Go or packed lunches.

Thank you in advance.

MBrue.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bruce

Principal Teacher









